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September 11, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
 
Athletes RE: Athletic Fees 
 
In order to keep up with the rising costs of uniforms, supplies, equipment, registration and tournament 
fees, there will be an Athletic Fee for all Athletes. 
 
 
All Grant Park athletes will be asked to pay a one-time fee: 
• $50 for grades 7 & 8 
• $60 for grades 9-12 
 
 
All athletes will receive use of the school uniforms (that must be returned to the Phys. Ed. Dept.), 
Grant Park Athletics t-shirt, and a ticket to attend the year end Pirate Pride Athletic Awards Luncheon. 
 
Please pay via Permission Click link: https://permission.click/n84BG/ca  
or send cash/cheque, “payable to Grant Park High School” and submit to: 
• Mr. Shaw (grades 7 & 8)  
• Ms Milberg or Mr. Blewett (grades 9-12)  
 
 
Athletes will not receive their uniform until the athletic fee is paid to the Physical Education 
Department. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the Physical Education 
Department. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Matt Blewett 
Health and Physical Education Dept. Head 
Grant Park High School 
mblewett@wsd1.org 
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